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When your child needs a hospital, everything matters:™





[Insert LAR name and address here]

Dear [insert name of LAR],

I want to extend my deepest condolences to you and your family over the death of [insert subject’s name]. I understand that this is a difficult time for you, but I would like to give you some additional information about the care that [insert subject’s name] received before he/she died.

When [Prefix Last Name] arrived at Nationwide Children's Hospital with ongoing convulsive activity [Prefix last name] received a full dose of benzodiazepine (like valium) to make it stop.  When the seizure did not stop, [Prefix last name] was entered into the ESETT Study.  
The purpose of the ESETT Study is to find out which of three commonly used medicines is safer and more effective at stopping a prolonged seizure that does not stop after receiving a full dose of medicine (like valium).  This condition is known as Established Status Epilepticus. 

This study is being conducted at hospitals around the country. The study has been reviewed and approved by the FDA and by the Institutional Review Board at Nationwide Children's Hospital.  These groups also review the study regularly to make sure it is being performed in a safe and ethical way. The participation of [Prefix, First Name Last Name] in this study has assisted in the advancement of medical knowledge and could affect how prolonged seizures are treated in the emergency department in the future.  Please refer to the enclosed ESETT brochure for further information about the ESETT trial.   
All information obtained from this study that can be identified with a patient name will remain confidential but may be disclosed or used by the research team, admitting hospital, the FDA, and the National Institutes of Health.  There is no payment or cost for participating in this study, but any medical care that was not done for research purposes may be the responsibility of [Prefix Last Name’s] legal representative or insurance company.

No further action is required of you unless you have any questions about this research or want to discuss the care [Prefix Last name] received related to the research study. If you do have questions, please contact me by phone (614) 722-4385 or by mail at the address below.
Sincerely,

Daniel M. Cohen, M.D.
700 Children’s Drive
Columbus, Ohio 43240

(614) 722-4385
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